VBCRG'S WEEKLY UPDATE

FOR THE WEEK OF AUGUST 7

OPERATIONS

- Sealcoat continues this week.
Locations will be posted daily on our
social media channels. For the full
list of sealcoat roads, please visit
vbcrc.org/sealcoat

- Patching continues county-wide.

- Pipe replacements and drainage
improvements continue
county-wide.

- Crews continue utilizing boom
mowers to clear vision areas
throughout the county.

- The second round of roadside
mowing began last week. For more
information regarding mowing
operations, visit our website at
vbcrec.org/vegetationmaintenance

- Invasive species brush spray is
scheduled to begin this month. The
VBCRC partners with the Van Buren
Conservation District to identify,
target, and spray these invasive
species.

NOTE: ALL operations are dependent on current
weather conditions, equipment availability, and
staffing and are subject to change. For detailed
information regarding daily operations, please contact
our office.

ENGINEERING

- 30th Street between CR 653 and
M-43 in Almena Township
continues this week with ditching
and drainage improvements.
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